
 

Lloyd Harbor School 

COLD SPRING HARBOR CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 
7 School Lane • Huntington, New York 11743 
 
Valerie R. Massimo, Principal 
Phil Gray, Asst. to the Principal 

 

 
 

 

October 15, 2013 
 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

Our annual LHSPTG-sponsored Fall Festival event will be held on Thursday, October 31st.  
There will be games, dancing, mini-golf and more!  We are hoping for good weather so the 

Festival can be held on the field.  In the event of rain, we will be indoors.   
 

Children may wear costumes for this event.  TO MAKE THINGS EASIER, WE ARE PERMITTING 
STUDENTS TO COME TO SCHOOL DRESSED IN THEIR COSTUMES.  All pieces of clothing should 

be labeled with your child’s name.  Please leave at home all masks, props, dangerous 

accessories, and items that resemble weapons.  Check your child’s bag to ensure that what 
is coming to school is appropriate and safe.  Children who don’t want to wear costumes are 

invited to wear black and orange. 
  

Each grade level is scheduled to visit our Fall Festival at a specific time.  Parents are welcome to 

attend.  We ask that visitors follow the same costume guidelines. 
The schedule is as follows:  

 
  9:00 am ....................... GRADE 3 

10:15 am ...................... GRADE 4 
11:30 am ...................... GRADE 5 

12:45 pm ...................... GRADE 2  

  2:00 pm ...................... GRADE 6 
 

 
A small snack will be offered at the festival.  Please refer to the 10/25 Friday Notes for specifics.  

As always, candy cannot be distributed in school at any time.  We are also collecting non-

perishable food items for the Food Pantry.  Additional information will be coming home in an 
email blast from the PTG. 

 
Please also remember that dogs (and other pets) are not permitted at school events. 

 

During the festival, we anticipate that there will be more cars than usual.  Parents who are 
attending the Festival should consider car-pooling.  We also strongly encourage you to have your 

children take the bus home at dismissal.  If you do choose to pick up your child after school, 
please understand that you will have to wait in the “pick-up” line.  Students will only be 

released prior to dismissal for emergency purposes. 
 

If you have any questions, please call the school.  Thank you. 

 
Sincerely, 

Ms. Massimo & Mr. Gray 

 


